
 

 
 

NANAIMO LADYSMITH PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

ACTION SHEET 
 
DATE:   September 27, 2022 
TO:   Board of Education  
FROM:   Mark Walsh, Secretary-Treasurer 
SUBJECT:  2022-2023 Audited Financial Statements 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Board of Education of School District No. 68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith) receive and approve the 
2022-2023 Audited Financial Statements. 
 
Background 
 
On September 13,2023, staff presented the draft Financial Statements Discussion and Analysis together 
with the draft 2022-23 Audited Financial Statements for the board’s review and consideration. 
  
Discussion 
 
Following the presentation of September 13, 2023, from staff and this evening’s presentation by the 
external auditors, staff are recommending the approval of the attached 2022-2023 Audited Financial 
Statements. 
 
 
Appendix A – Draft 2022-23 Audited Financial Statements 
Appendix B – Draft Financial Statements Discussion and Analysis 
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